
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 2, 2025 
 
The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Chairman      Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations 
  
  
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 
 
I am requesting funding for the Village of West Salem Public Safety Building Project in fiscal year 
2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Village of West Salem located at 175 Leonard 
St S, West Salem, WI 54669. The funding would be used for a public safety building that will provide 
much-needed training, storage, meeting, office, vehicle maintenance, evidence processing, and 
community space to serve the public demands of West Salem and achieving a collaboration of the West 
Salem Police Department, Tri-State Ambulance, space for LaCrosse County 9-1-1 dispatch, and future 
volunteer fire department. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because it is authorized under Section 306 of the Consolidated Farm and 
Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 1926(a).  
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
         
 
 
 
Derrick Van Orden       
Member of Congress 
 


